Director's Report Great Falls Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting December 16, 2014

- 1. Your packet includes a revision of the **Meeting Space Policy** to address showing films and the need for a public performance license. I can explain in more detail at the meeting. This will be an action item on the agenda for your approval.
- 2. The **Foundation** had a great turn out for the Raise-A-Pint **fundraiser** at Mighty Mo's. We have not gotten information on how much was raised yet, but had several people affiliated with Mighty Mo's say it was the most attended fundraiser since they started offering them.
- 3. We are starting a major **reorganization** of the adult **audiovisual materials** in the Fiction Room this month. It will be completed in January. The reorganization will help us use available space more effectively and will make it easier for the public and staff to locate materials.
- 4. A reminder that the **Holiday Party** is Tuesday, December 23, beginning at noon. I hope you all are able to attend.
- 5. I wish you all **Happy Holidays!** I hope you have a wonderful season with friends and family.